
CWA Utilities Barghaining Update #3 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

Today your bargaining team met with the company to exchange proposals. The Union 

submitted proposals surrounding bereavement, holidays, overtime, and health and safety. The 

company asked clarifying questions and the committee explained the reasoning behind the 

proposals and its importance to Machine Operators, their work life balance, and the company. 

The company said they heard us loud and clear and will take everything we said into 

consideration when responding back to our proposals. 

The company said they are looking forward to bargaining with the Utilities bargaining team and 

we are ready, willing and able to fight for an equitable contract. 

 

 
 

Fight for more in 2024! 
In Unity your Utilities Bargaining team 
 
Gail Bubba Shewalter 
Eric Adams 
Isa Shabazz 



 


